NEWSLETTER - JULY 2000

Back to news

\sim	4 • 4 •
l 'om	petitions

The competitions have started with the Tinies doing the club proud last Sunday (16th) at the Geelong Eisteddfod.

Results: 1st Freearm, 3rd Rods, Foldance and Song.

A big thank-you to all the tinies' mums for the support given to the girls and myself on the bid gay. Thank-you also to Kelly Hepburn for her wonderful help and assistance and her willingness to do anything and everything. Also, thanks to Abbey Bernard and Erin Maaser for their help with the girls and props. I was so proud of the girls and the way they worked so hard and looked beautiful in their costumes. So once again, thank-you tinies and mums.

Cheryl Larkin

Solos

This year has been another successful year for our solo girls and their coaches. Kerrie, Donna and Maree do a wonderful job with the girls and they have all performed to a very high standard, receiving high placings across all age groups and sections. These girls and their dedicated coaches are to be congratulated for their outstanding results this year.

Any girls wanting to do Solos next year, please let your duty mum know so we can start to get numbers and teachers organized.

Props

Is anybody willing or able to tow the prop van to competitions. Let your duty mum know if you can help out in your section.

Wigs

Does anybody have any wiglets to sell??

Level tapes

Please return your level tape ASAP

Concert

Please note new date for the concert: SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 26 - 2-5.30pm.

Next Meeting

The next meeting is August 17. All welcome.		
Competition Dates		
Click here		
DIARY - see diary		